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When was the St Marks Park footpath leading from Powderhall Village footbridge to the 
tarmac path adjoining the footbridge to McDonald Road last inspected, and what was the 
text of the report? 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide you with the information requested as it is not held 
by the Council.  
 
The path in question is not adopted and so is not subject to regular inspection by the Roads 
Operations team. The section that sits within the boundary of St Marks Park is checked and 
observed by the Park Rangers when onsite though we do not keep official records of this. 
The section beyond the Water of Leith leading to Broughton Road will be seen less 
frequently by parks staff and issues relating to this section will mostly be dealt with through 
customer feedback on a case by case basis. 


